
Network Working Group                                    Steve Crocker
Request for Comments:  16                                27 August 1969

                                 M.I.T.

M.I.T. is now to receive all Network Working Group memos.  Memos should
be addressed to:

                         Abhai Bhushan
                         Room 807 - Project MAC
                         545 Technology Square
                         Cambridge, Mass. 02139

Abhai’s phone is (617) 864-6900, X 5857.

[This RFC has been restored to on-line status by Walter Pienciak]
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